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I wish to strongly object to the proposed boundary changes of Moore and NorwestCentral Seats  
The Majority of wealth is generated from these areas and it’s residents have different needs to
those in the cities   
Suggest creating another seat in metro area but allow regional residents to have proper
representation
Thankyou 
Alan and Mary Chown 

St
Dongara 

Acknowledgement of Country: The Western Australian Electoral Commission acknowledges the Traditional Owners of the

lands on which our electoral activities take place.
We pay our respects to Elders past, present and emerging.  




